
The Countdown to Kindergarten campaign kicks off in April with the Welcome Postcard, introducing

families to five community activities running from May to September. This particular material

supports the Communications Team's broader objective of ensuring families are empowered with

information that will directly support our youngest learners as they begin their educational journey.

The postcard was also available in the district's eight priority languages.


